Public Notice of Variance Request of M.G.L. c. 131 §40, the Wetlands Protection Act and regulations (310 CMR 10.00).

The CLOSE OF THE COMMENT PERIOD FOR THE COHASSET PORTION OF THE OLD COLONY RAILROAD GREENBUSH LINE IS FEBRUARY 6, 2004.

The Department of Environmental Protection is currently accepting comments on the Cohasset portion of the Greenbush project. The comment period for the Hingham and Scituate portions of the project have already been closed.  Information on the Cohasset portion of the project may be obtained from the MBTA, Ten Park Plaza, Boston, MA  02116-3974; Att: Andrew Brennan, Director of Environmental Affairs (617-222-3126). ALL COMMENTS ON THE COHASSET PORTION OF THE GREENBUSH PROJECT ARE DUE BY FEBRUARY 6, 2004.  

Individuals wishing to comment are requested to submit written comments to:

        Lisa Rhodes

        Department of Environmental Protection

        Wetlands and Waterways

        One Winter Street, 6th Floor

        Boston, MA 02108

